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September 22, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk 
City of Ann Arbor 
301 E. Huron Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48107 
 
RE: Meeting Notice – Petitions 19-AR-1 and 19-AR-2 Remanded by Circuit Court Order 

• Proposed annexation of lands from Township of Ann Arbor to City of Ann Arbor; 
Petition No. 19-AR-1 

• Proposed annexation of lands from Charter Township of Pittsfield to City of Ann 
Arbor; Petition No. 19-AR-2 

 
Dear Ms. Beaudry: 
 
The subject Petitions have been remanded to the State Boundary Commission (SBC) by the Circuit 
Court of Washtenaw County.  The petitions and all supplemental materials originally provided for 
review and recommendation will again be presented to the SBC at their October 6, 2021 meeting.  
The meeting will be held at the Michigan History Center, The Forum, 702 West Kalamazoo Street, 
Lansing, MI 48915 and will begin at 10:00 a.m. 
 
You and/or your representative are encouraged to attend the meeting to support the request should 
the Board require additional information. 
 
Meeting updates are posted on our website at www.michigan.gov/bcc, select Boards and 
Commissions, then select State Boundary Commission. 
 
If you have any questions or need other accommodations, please contact the Administrative 
Services Division by emailing LARA-BCC-Boards-Commissions@michigan.gov or calling me at 
517-582-5670. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracie Pack, Departmental Analyst 
Bureau of Construction Codes 
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